
ATTACHMENT II 

 
 
From: Justin King   
Date: August 17, 2015 at 3:45:49 PM EDT 
To: Miriam Lens <Miriam.Lens@hayward-ca.gov>, "nina.collins@hayward-ca.gov" 
<nina.collins@hayward-ca.gov> 

 
Subject: Resignation from Personnel commission  

Hi Miriam & Nina- 
 
I wanted to let you know that I am going through a career move that will move me out of 
Hayward.  As such, I regret to have to resign from my position on the Personnel 
Commission.  I enjoyed my time on the commission and wish you all the best of 
luck!  Thank you! 
Justin King 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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